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Woodham Ley Ritz 

On Monday and Tuesday, Key Stage One parents were treated 

to afternoon tea at the Woodham Ley Ritz.  Over the past six 

weeks, the children have found out about modern day London, 

alongside learning about formal settings, such as the Ritz.  The 

children in Years One and Two evaluated, planned and created 

sandwiches and cakes to serve.  They also trained to be waiters 

and waitresses, as well as taking part in interviews to become 

the Maitre D’.  A great time was had by all and the best bit was 

that the children got to finish off the leftovers! 

Football match Vs Montgomerie 

On Wednesday 8th Oct the Woodham Ley Football team made the short journey down the road 

to play our second match of the season against Montgomerie School.  The first half was very 

busy for the Woodham Ley defence and especially the goal keeper, but despite this the first 

half ended 0-0. The second half started well for Montgomerie with them going 2-0 up, but with 

Kieran making his debut and all the team playing well, Woodham Ley fought back level with 2 

converted penalties from Max. The game ended 2-2 with Harry getting Man of the Match.  

Finally can we give a round of applause to all of the players that competed in the game and to 

Mr King and the parents for great sportsmanship to the teams. 

(Report by Harry) 

Parents’ Evening  

We will be holding our Parent’s evenings for this term on Wednesday 5th and Thursday 6th 

November.  Please ensure that the reply slips are returned to your child’s teacher by Monday 

22nd October. We will endeavour to give you a time that suits you; however, this may not  

always happen if the demand for that time slot is popular. If you are unable to make the time 

that you are given, will we work with you to make alternative arrangements. 

PTA  AGM 
The PTA Annual General Meeting has been booked for  

Friday the  14th November at 9am.  Please come along and 

support your PTA. 

Secondary School Applications for 2015 

Just a reminder to year 6 parents  that the last day for  on-line 

applications for  Secondary School places for September 

2015 is the 31st October 2014. 

Morning and evening drop off 
It has been brought  to our attention that parents are stopping 

on the yellow markings outside the school, when dropping 

off and picking up  their children.  This causes an obstruction 

to other road users and is a danger to our children. Please 

ensure that you keep this area clear, refrain from parking on 

the pavement by the staff car park and find a suitable place to 

park. Thank you. 

Remembrance Day Poppy A ppeal 

As in previous years, we will be participating in the Royal 

British Legion Poppy Appeal at the school and will be selling 

Poppies from next week.  There will also be other items on 

sale, on a limited basis (please see the office), with all funds 

going towards this very important cause.  

    Class Result 

Turner 95.33% 

Picasso 94.67% 

Matisse 95.93% 

Monet 92.27% 

Hockney 93.33% 

Goldsworthy 98.75% 

Whole school % 

since the start of the 

year 

97.23% 

League points 

3 

7 

9 

5 

7 

20 

Lead Class 

Goldsworthy  

 

Dali 99.64% 19 

Weekly results 

Attendance 

League 

Well done to Dali 

Class for  

winning the  

attendance League 

last week 

 

Diary dates 

21st Oct  Stone Age Workshop in 

School Yr 5&6 

22nd Oct Yr 1& 2 trip to the  

Museum of London 

24th Oct Last day of term 

3rd Nov Non Pupil day 

4th Nov Back to school 

5th Nov Parents evening  3.30-

7pm 

6th  Nov Parents evening 3.30 –

5pm 

10th Nov Football match against 

Robert Drake at home 

12th Nov Tempest Photos in for 

individual and siblings 

14th Nov Flu immunisation for 

children 

PTA AGM  9am 

21st Nov School Disco 

24th Nov Yr 5&6 Trip to the West 

cliff Synagogue 

‘WLPS is committed to developing unique and ambitious children who make informed choices and are inspired 

to reach their greatest potential.’ 

Letters home this week 
 

Parents consultation evening 

 

Lost Property  
Please come and rummage. We have 

lots of uniform and even coats in our 

lost property which need a home! 

. 


